
 

                                                   Anchor Packaging, Inc. 
                                                    2211 N. 12th Avenue 
                                                    Paragould, AR 72450 
                                  Phone: 870-236-2262     Fax: 870-236-4143                                        

 

                                                                                                             
 
                                                                                                                                            11/8/2021 
 
 
 
Subject: Certificate of Compliance for Plastic Foodservice Products – 
Phthalates & PFAS 
 
 
This letter is in response to your request for more information regarding the 
use of Phthalates and PFAS in our plastic products. Please be advised that 
any materials used, manufactured, and processed in our facilities, do not 
contain Phthalates or PFAS. 
 
Anchor Packaging relies on literature from our suppliers to guarantee 
compliance of our products. Although, Anchor does not analyze for 
Phthalates or PFAS content, based on the documentation of our suppliers, 
we do not expect this substance to be in our final plastic products. 
 
 
If you have any question please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Sherry Dowless 
 
Sherry Dowless 
Product Safety Supervisor 
Anchor Packaging, LLC 
870-212-2038 


